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Waco Sales Coordinator Joe Bailey

Design Manager

Do You Know What’s in Your Pipes?

Joe has been with Action going 

on three years but has been in 

the industry over 40 years! He 

was actually one of the first to 

hold a Texas issued RME license 

(#0078) since 1983 and is still 

current to this day. When he‘s 

not designing fire sprinkler 

systems he enjoys spending time 

with his adult sons working on 

restoration projects or driving 

his Harley Davidson motorcycle.

Pat has been with Action since 
2009 and is the Sales 

Coordinator for the South 
Central Region that includes the 
Waco, Temple and Austin areas. 
She enjoys dancing, hanging out 
with her family and friends and 
is the pack leader for 7 pups. 

Her heart is in dog rescue and in 
her spare time works with 

several rescue groups helping to 
save as many animals as possible. 

The reward is seeing these 
animals transform from scared 
and alone to lively, happy and in 

a forever home.

If you are thinking “YUCK!” just imagine how 
your fire sprinkler system feels. This is why 
the National Fire Protection Association, as 
well as Action Fire Pros, recommends that 
you stay on schedule for your 5-Year Fire 

Sprinkler Internal Inspection to look for signs 
of obstruction and/or corrosion within your 

system. Click here for more info!

https://www.dropbox.com/s/hlpbp75h7tj1l5f/5 Year Internal Inspection.pdf?dl=0


Happy New Year! Wishing You a Prosperous 2020 Year!!

WELCOMING A FRESH, NEW YEAR REMINDS US 
TO TAKE INVENTORY AND MAKE SURE WE ARE 

STARTING THE NEW YEAR WITH ALL OF OUR 
DUCKS IN A ROW. 

JUST A REMINDER…CHECK YOUR FIRE 
PROTECTION SYSTEM INSPECTION TAGS TO 

MAKE SURE THEY ARE UP TO DATE SO WHEN 
THE FIRE MARSHAL STOPS BY ALL YOU WILL GET 

ARE SMILES – NOT VIOLATION NOTICES. 

ALSO, DO YOU KNOW WHO IS LISTED ON YOUR 
MONITORING ACCOUNT AS EMERGENCY 

CONTACTS? IF NOT, THIS IS A GREAT 
OPPORTUNITY TO TAKE THE TIME TO CHECK 

AND GET THOSE UPDATED SO THAT THE PROPER 
CONTACTS ARE NOTIFIED SHOULD THERE BE A 

FIRE EMERGENCY EVENT.

CONTACT US AT 1-800-550-2287 OR  
ACTIONA@ACTIONFIREPROS.COM FOR 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THESE ITEMS.

mailto:actiona@actionfirepros.com


Action Fire Pros Brings Awareness and CANDY to 
the Annual City of Waxahachie Christmas Parade!!



Paul, Sprinkler 
Foreman, and 

Ashley, HR/ 
Customer Service 

Manager celebrate 
Action Fire Pros’ 

nomination at the 
Best of Ellis County 

Gala!

Stephen, Backflow 
Technician, 

working to repair 
and retest a failed 
backflow so our 

office can provide 
passing test 

results to the city 
for our valued 

customer. 

Jeremy and 
Denny 

preparing to 
start their 

inspection and 
testing, always 

making 
customer safety 
protocols a top 

priority!

Lindsey, Inspections Admin, and Melissa, CFO, help count 
votes for the winners of the Cupcake Wars competition 

supporting the Bridges Training Foundation!


